
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF HISTORICAL ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW 

BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

JUNE 2, 2022 
 

 

The Historical Architectural Review Board (HARB) will not meet at its regular meeting of June 2, 

2022, due to lack of agenda items.     

 

This notice is being posted at the City of Fremont Development Services Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


